RECOMMENDATION

The project proponent has requested forest land for construction of vented
dam'. to provide drinking water to pilgrims and villagers of Kollur. The area
proposed is 0.352 ha. The DCF has inspected the site and submitted that the
area requested for diversion is bare minimum and unavoidable; and
recommended the project after realising NPV, CA and other levies. As the
proposal is for drinking water purpose and requirement of area is bare

minimum, the proposal may be considered.
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